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Packer, Lucy

From: Caren < >

Sent: 09 March 2015 11:18

To: Planning Policy

Cc: Caren

Subject: Welborne Consultation

 
> Sir/Madam, 
I believe the main modifications have not gone far enough to make the Welborne Plan sound. 
I would like to echo the collective response from the Community Groups and do not wish to 
duplicate your reading. 
 
> I would also reiterate that MM3 and MM16 are unsound as they are unjustified as they are NOT 
the most appropriate strategy as they have NOT been considered against ANY alternatives let 
alone "reasonable" ones and the "strategy" (buffers, landscape structuring) is NOT based on 
"proportionate evidence" as the evidence base (CD38) is INACCURATE, the illustrations used in 
the appendix of CD38 bear no resemblance to the site north of Funtley, there is no topographical 
information and so both MMs fail every stage of the "justified" definition. 
 
MM23, There still has NOT been the addition of any independent monitoring to the "Strategic 
Group" (para11.6) which consultee's have consistently requested to ensure transparency within 
the monitoring of the plan. Therefore again unsound. 
 
MR and MRS Ransom 

 
 




